KMS High Holidays
Education Appeal 5782/2021

Through the shul’s Limmud Torah programming we strive to meet the educational needs of every single
member. Looking back over the past year, we had daily teaching from Rabbi Weinberg, 5 weekday
classes, a virtual book club, a full Shavuot learning, and other events! We were blessed to be able to
learn on a regular basis from Rabbi Weinberg, Yoetzet Halacha Bracha Rutner, and the
teachers/speakers from our community. We hope to build on the successes of the past in these areas
and apply the lessons of virtual programming to make our programming more accessible and engaging
for our members.

As a community, we also benefit greatly when we can learn from a range of educators and scholars from
outside of our community. This year, we were able to learn from scholars from around the world using
Zoom and we hope to continue some of that going forward in addition to in-person scholars-in-
residence. Just this past year, we learned from (among others):

e Rabbi Dr. Stuart Halpern (Yeshiva University),

e Rabbi Alex Israel (Pardes, Yeshivat Eretz HaTzvi, Midreshet Lindenbaum),
e Judy Klitsner (Pardes),

e Rav Menachem Leibtag (Yeshivat Har Etzion, Midreshet Lindenbaum),

e Rabbi Adam Mintz (Project 929),

e Rabbanit Tamara Spitz (Midreshet Torah V’'Avoda), and

e Rabbanit Shani Taragin (Matan, Midreshet Lindenbaum).

Your generosity enables us to continue and expand our robust lineup of scholars-in-residence, guest
lectures, and other programming.

Please click here to submit your pledge.
The Education budget for 2022 is based in large part on this appeal.
Thank you for your support!



https://www.kmsynagogue.org/form/high-holiday-appeals-2021/5782.html

